

November 30, 2018

Dear Friends of Harmony Hill School:

On behalf of the students and staff of Harmony Hill School, I would like to offer our sincere thanks to you for your continued generosity to our school. We were so very grateful to be able to hold our 3rd Annual Wine Tasting Event at Crystal Lake! The support from Crystal Lake, Michael Antunes & Friends, Kevin Kitson of Chepachet Village Wine & Spirits, along with his entire group of vendors was amazing. Thank you all for such a wonderful and successful night filled with wonderful music, dancing, wine, food, and fun. We were so happy that everyone that was able to attend could be a part of this amazing annual celebration.

Thank you for such a wonderful and successful night filled with fun. We were so happy that you were able to be a part of this event for the third year in a row! The success of this event helped us to raise funds that will allow us to offer our students here at Harmony Hill School the opportunity to participate in numerous enrichment activities throughout the year.

The generosity that our donors have shown us is much appreciated and we will never forget all of your endless thoughtfulness for our organization. Your continued support throughout the year for all of our endeavors has enabled us to continue to provide quality programs and services to our students! Thank you for the joy you have brought to all of our children during this holiday season and all year long. We are proud to be recipients of your giving spirit, and thank you for all of your support year after year! Happy Holidays and best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year!

With heartfelt thanks from all of us here at Harmony Hill School,

Eric A. James

President & CEO

Eu Afran

Harmony Hill School, Inc. 63 Harmony Hill Road

Chepachet, RI 02910



